
25th February 2019 
 

Year Six Polo Shirts  

Dear Parents, 
In Weeks 5 and 6, we will be taking orders for the Year Six Polo Shorts. We have organised for Oz Fashions 
to send out different sizes so that the children can try them on before purchasing. Please note that once the 
order has been placed, you are unable to change the size. 
We have allocated �me on the following days where students can try the shirts on for sizing:  

  Tuesday 26 th  February from 3:10 pm to 3:30 pm 

Wednesday 27th February from 8:20 am to 8:50 am  

Thursday 28th February from 8:20 am to 8:50 am and 3:10 pm to 3:30 pm 

If you are happy for your child to try the polo shirts on themselves for sizing, then we are happy for them to 
do that, but please sign the form a�ached once you have had a look at the size chosen by your child. The polo 
shirt will be bo�le green and gold and have all of the names of the Year Six students and teachers wri�en on 
the back. As a grade students have par�cipated in deciding on the design to be printed on the back of the 
shirt.  

Please note that the Year Six polo shirt is an op�onal extra uniform item. The Year 6 Shirt may be worn 
instead of the sports shirt, on sports days during 2019. Parents may choose not to order the shirt. Please 
note, however, late orders cannot be processed by the manufacturer and as such, orders must be received by 
Friday 8 th  March 2019 (Week 6). 

Please send back the form below as well as $35 in an envelope with your child’s name on it by  Friday 8 th 

March 2019 (Week 6)  if you would like to purchase the polo shirt. We will keep the students informed in 
regard to the approximate arrival date of the completed polo shirts. Please note that if a parent has not 
signed the permission slip, the order will not be placed. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hamilton, Mrs Bosworth, Miss Jones, Miss Abdelsayed and Mr Lanyon. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year Six Polo Shirts 

Dear Year 6 Teachers, I would  like to  /  I would not  like to place an order for the Year Six 2019 Polo shirt. 
(Please circle one) 

Please select your child’s size by circling one: 10    12    14     S    M    L    XL    2XL        3XL 

Child’s Name:_________________________________ Child’s Class:______________ 

Parent’s Signature:______________________________________________________ 


